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Mr Roger Caswell
Project Manager
New Farm Riverwalk Replacement Project
Brisbane City Council
GPO Box 1434
BRISBANE QLD 4OO1

Dear Mr Caswell

I refer to the presentation on the design of the Riverwalk Replacement Project provided to the
Brisbane Central Business District Bicycle User Group (CBD BUG) September 2012 monthly
members general meeting.

On behalf of all CBD BUG members I would like to sincerely thank you and the other members
of the Riverwalk Replacement Team for providing this highly informative presentation.

I am sure you would be pleased to hear that the members of the CBD BUG greatly appreciated
the level of detail that was presented.

The CBD BUG is intently interested in the in the quality of the replacement structure and the
detailed presentation allowed many of our members to have their more detailed questions
answered.

On the whole the CBD BUG is exceedingly pleased with the proposed Replacement Riverwalk
and would like once again to thank you, Michelle and Mary-Anne for taking the time to present
the project to the CBD BUG

Yours faithfullytul{
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